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Just to add our voices to the concern being expressed in respect of the proposed wanton
destruction of the once heavily-protected Green Belt....

The objections echo those of thousands of other Warringtonians...

unsound planning..

the obscene rush to generate Council rates' income...

inadequate road improvement...

the worsening of air quality, courtesy of the likely increase in the number of vehicles
associated with the proposed developments...

the failure to maximise the use of Brown land....

the destruction of country-side that is unlikely ever to return to its natural state and
the damage likely to be done to Green Belt flora and fauna.

The permanent loss of a valued resource, which in these times of CoP26, seems
staggeringly irresponsible... If the Council wants to do something to improve its
image...why not plant trees instead of laying concrete?

Most recent 'developments' appear uncontrolled and unplanned, in the sense of community
needs (shops, social amenities, Schools and Medical Centres, etc) and general
infrastructure...noticeably roads.... For example, the latest overload in Appleton is now
seeing roads like Pewtersgreen Road become an exceptionally busy road, rather than a
'normal' residential one...and the likes of Red Lane becoming a huge rat-run, escaping the
bottlenecks in Stockton Heath centre.

We find it shameful that the destruction of our Green Belt is being promoted by a Labour
Council...

Words fail us...but we'll remember at Election time...
Regards

Chris Briody and Pauline Hodgson






